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Saint Vincent de Paul Primary School 
167A Ligoniel Road 
BELFAST 
BT14 8 DP 

 

9th January 2023 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers/ Grandparents 

 

NURSERY AND PRIMARY 1 APPLICATIONS FOR SEPTEMBER 2023  

 

The EA online portal for Primary 1 applications for 

September 2023 will be live from Tuesday 10th 

January– to make an application simply click on the 

link on the homepage of our website or go directly to 

the EA website https://www.eani.org.uk. On the 

website you will also find lots of other information 

about the process. 

 

The application process itself is straightforward. 

There will most likely be a heavy demand on the EA 

website in the upcoming days please do not worry as 

you have until the end of January to apply for your school place. As in previous years, you 

must upload the following to the portal: 

✓ a copy of your child’s birth certificate  

✓ proof of address e.g., utility bill or redacted bank statement.  

 

If you need any help with the online application process, feel free to call in to school at any 

time and we will be happy to help! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Bronagh McVeigh 
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